NOTICE
UKG to CLASS X

This is to notify that the 1% Terminal Examination will
commence as per the previous schedule i.e. 23" June 2022
(Thursday) onwards. Students who are unable to appear the
examination due to flood in their area are to notify and send
application to their respective class teachers by tomorrow
before 10.00 am. The application can be send through
WhatsApp. Those who fail to send the application on time will
be marked as absent.

Students who are unable to attend the 1% Terminal
Examination 2022 this time will be given another date for re-
“appearing and will be notify later on.

Principal
NMHSS, Nagaon
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